
 

Webinar: The 2021 Census is coming!

WHEN Starts: Monday, August 2nd 2021 at 1:00 PM 

Ends: Friday, July 2nd 2021 at 2:00 PM

WHERE Online

COST Free

Join LGBTIQ+ Health Australia on Monday 2 August for a webinar

featuring information about the upcoming census and the 2020 ABS

Standards. We’ll be joined by two guest speakers from the ABS who will

discuss the importance of the census, and how the 2020 ABS Standards

can be used to improve data collection for LGBTIQ+ communities. The

webinar will also include information on action that you can take to

influence change for the 2026 census.

Scan for more information

and registration details
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